








June 2021 Update
During 2019-2020, California WIC implemented a new management information system and WIC 
agencies transitioned to providing services remotely to protect participants and staff during the 
pandemic. SDSUF WIC adapted its procedures for new program applicants accordingly. 

SDSUF sends information about what is needed for certification via email or text messages, and all 
applicants and participants provide eligibility documents electronically. SDSUF no longer mails 
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nutrition questionnaires in advance of appointments, since the questions are incorporated into the 
new WIC system screens and are thus covered during appointments. The agency sends interactive 
text message reminders two days before appointments rather than three days, and the text 
messages ask participants to reply “no” if they need to cancel their appointment. Those who reply 
“no” receive an automated response with a toll-free phone number to call to reschedule. Half of 
SDSUF’s WIC sites have implemented new enrollee support procedures to help families successfully 
enroll in WIC. 


